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November 1, 2024 

Hi Alderson Families, 

 

Once again Halloween this year was great fun. Thanks to all of you 

who attended our Parade. Thanks to Ms. Kennedy and Mr. 

Egelstad who organized this year’s event.  

 

Next week we will have our Remembrance Day Assembly on 

Friday, November 8 at 11:00 am. Parents are welcome to attend.  

 

On Friday we also have the PAC Movie Night – please see the information below and 

on our website. 

 

TODAY is the 

deadline to 

sign-up for 

this!!  

 

Cyber Safety Parent Information Night 

 

Our families are invited to attend this 

session with Rochester families. In this 

session Carol Todd and Shaunna Martin 

(coordinators from Coquitlam’s 

Learning Services department) will be 

facilitating an information night about 

Cyber Safety. This is such an important 

topic for all families of students in K-5 as 

their children begin to explore the 

internet. Knowing the potential dangers 

as your children are just beginning to 

explore the internet will equip you to 

keep them safe. 

 

Upcoming Events: 
Please check our online Calendar to plan ahead for upcoming events. As information 

about these events becomes available it will be added to each event. Click on the 

event to read more. 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/alderson
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/alderson/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/alderson/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/


  
 

 

A HUGE thank you to our PAC for 
the work they do to raise money for 
our school, and for running the 
special events that bring our 
community together. These events are a lot of work – 
please do your part. You can sent them an email if 
you can help out. 

  
 
 
 

If you have questions about a PAC initiative please email them at: 
AldersonSchoolPac@gmail.com 

PAC Movie & Pizza Night 
Movie Night Flyer.pdf  

 Movie: Despicable ME 4 
Date: Friday, November 8, 2024 

Time: Doors open at 6:00pm, Movie starts at 6:30pm ** 
Cash, Credit, Debit concession stand will be open ** 

SAVE $ and PRE-ORDER on Munchalunch by November 1st 

Purdy's Fundraiser 
Please click below to find out how to order. All money raised from this 

fundraiser goes to Grade 5 year end celebrations. 
To order click here: Purdy's Grade 5 Fundraiser 

ORDER DEADLINE: NOVEMBER 18, 2024  

Hot Lunch 
Don’t forget to put in an 

order so your child does not 

miss out!!  

 

If your child would like hot 

lunch but money is tight for 

you right now, please speak 

to Ms. Dryer 

(sdryer@sd43.bc.ca) 
 

Munch-A-Lunch! 

 

 

  

mailto:AldersonSchoolPac@gmail.com
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/alderson/Documents/Movie%20Night%20Flyer.pdf
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/alderson/Documents/Movie%20Night%20Flyer.pdf
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/alderson/Documents/Purdys%20Fundraiser%202024%20-%20Google%20Docs.pdf
mailto:sdryer@sd43.bc.ca
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/alderson/Pages/newsitem.aspx?ItemID=168&ListID=3f424ebe-8066-4458-9ee9-c4e51bc48a0f&TemplateID=Announcement_Item#/=
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/alderson/Pages/newsitem.aspx?ItemID=168&ListID=3f424ebe-8066-4458-9ee9-c4e51bc48a0f&TemplateID=Announcement_Item#/=
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